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As	a	solar	owner,	I	was	encouraged	to	see	a	recent	recommendation	to	increase	
the	solar	feed-in	tariff.		However,	that	increase	needs	to	be	made	mandatory,	and	
it	should	be	made	the	minimum.	
	
I	don't	have	the	option	to	withhold	my	feed-in	electricity,	such	as	other	suppliers	
of	wholesale	electricity	can.		As	a	a	result,	the	solar	feed-in	tariff	should	increase	
in	line	with	the	wholesale	price	of	electricity.	
	
The	solar	feed-in	tariff	should	recognise	the	environmental	benefits	to	the	
community,	as	opposed	to	those	who	create	carbon	pollution	as	they	generate	
their	electricity.	
	
Robyne	Hobson		
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